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To: CommJssJonerWeJntraub@fec.gov 
cc: 

Subject: Socialist Workers Party exemption 

Ms. Weintraub, 

This is unbelievable, with the changes in election and contribution 
reporting, why would you grant the SWP an exemption? They should be held 
accountable just like the democratic, republican, and other political 
parties. Especially now that anti-war demonstrations are staged by the 
communist party and its sympathizers (and there is no doubt of this), I 
would think that the FEC would want the SWP to be held accountable in our 
open and free society. 

I can only hope you and your commissioners reconsider. I will be contacting 
my elected representatives. 

Sincerely, 
Michael McConkey 
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